
 

Parkway Infrastructure Constructors 
340-2187 Huron Church Rd, Windsor, ON N9C 2L8, Canada 

+1 (519) 946-4301 Office  •   +1 (519) 790-7850 Fax   

 
December 5, 2012 
 
 
RE:    UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION WORKS 

INSTALLATION OF NOISE WALL. HOMESTEAD LANE 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
As part of our commitment to keep residents and business owners informed 
about ongoing construction activities associated with the newly renamed Rt. 
Hon. Herb Gray Parkway (formerly Windsor-Essex Parkway), we are writing to 
inform you of the upcoming construction works in your area. 
 
The installation of the noise wall in your area will take place in the next few 
days, most likely on Monday, December 10, 2012.  This noise wall will be a 
temporary component of the Parkway project to assist reducing noise impacts 
during construction.  
 
We sincerely appreciate your cooperation during this time. All construction 
activities are scheduled pending weather conditions. Should you have questions 
or concerns please contact the Windsor Essex Mobility Group Public Liaison Office 
at 1-877-WE-PKWAY (1-877-937-5929) or via e-mail at wep-plo@wemg.ca. 
Every effort will be made to reduce inconvenience to residents. 

 

Yours truly, 
 
PARKWAY INFRASTRUCTURE CONSTRUCTORS 
 


